
From:   
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 5:20 AM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Notice of Hearing - Tops Pizza, 74 Fulham Palace Road London W6 9PL 
 
Dear Ms McKenna, 
 
Please find attached 3 pieces of supplementary documentation, which I will draw 
upon with regards to my objection. 
 
These documents are from your own LBHF Planning portal, and relate to previous 
license rejections in 1995, 1996 and 2011 for the same premises. 
 
Thanks, 

 
 


































































































